CiTY OF SUGAR LAND

ENGINEERING
April 17, 2019

PROJECT: Dairy Ashford Road Widening, CIP No. ST1405
CONTRACTOR: Allgood Construction

NOTIFICATION: Dairy Ashford Complete Closure at Railroad Tracks North of Hwy
US90 A

The City’s Dairy Ashford Road Widening Project (CIP NO. ST1405), which includes
additional pavement/pavement replacement, traffic signal upgrades, wayside horn

improvements, drainage, sidewalk/side path and water line replacement began August
2018.

ROAD CLOSURE:

Union Pacific Railroad has rescheduled the rail crossing closure. It is currently scheduled
for Monday April 22, 2019 through Friday April 26, 2019. The closure will bring both
tracks to the same elevation and extend concrete road panels to accommodate the road
widening.

Motorists are required to adhere to all construction signage and be cautious while
traveling in the construction influence area. Travelers should expect delays for the
necessary improvements.

Dates are subject to change due to weather or as neededadjusted by UPRR. The City will
continue to post up-to-date information as soon as available.

All emergency and public services have been notified of the construction.

If you have any questions please call 311 or Greg Nichols, Project Manager, in the
Engineering Department at 281-275-2780.

For more information on construction updates visit www.sugarlandtx.gov and sign up for
notifications or visit www.its.sugarlandtx.gov for more information on Sugar Land travel
time data.
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